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ADHOC FUTURE FAIRGROUNDS COMMITTEE  

August 25, 2025  

 
The meeting of the AdHoc Future Fairgrounds Committee was called to order by Chair Nancy Hoffmann at 3:00pm on Monday, 

August 25, 2025 in the County Board Room at the Government Center, Green Lake, WI in person and via remote access.  The 

requirements of the open meeting law were certified as being met.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  

 

Present:  Nancy Hoffmann                                       Absent: Zach Knoke 

                           Helcia Bierman                                                        Tristan Jenkins  

                           Stacy Graff                                                       Emily Strahota  

                           Joe Hollatz                                                                            

                            

                                                                                      

Others Present:  Karissa Rohde; Deputy County Clerk; Jason Jerome, Interim County Administrator; Jeff Mann, Corporation 

Counsel  

 

 APPROVAL OF MINUTES  

Motion/second (Bierman/Hollatz) to approve minutes of 1/16/2025. Motion carried with no negative vote.  

 

PUBLIC COMMENT  

David Affeldt – Markesan, has 58 acres for sale that he believes would be a great spot for Future Fairgrounds.  

 

DISCUSSION REGARDING COUNTY FAIR CONVERSION TO NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION  

Mann and Jerome have spoken regarding a non-profit organization. Mann recommends putting together a resolution 

regarding this organization. The Committee agreed to forward this topic to the next scheduled Administrative 

Committee meeting. Discussion held.  

 

COMMITTEE DISCUSSION  

Future Meeting Date: TBD 

Future Agenda Items:  

 
ADJOURNMENT 

Chair Hoffmann adjourned the meeting at 3:30pm.  

 

        

                                                                                                 

 

                                                                                                 

 

 

                                                                                                 Submitted by,    

 

 

       Karissa Rohde 

                                                                                                 Deputy County Clerk   

  


